
ARCHER COUNTY LIBRARY COVID -19 PROTOCOL 

 

In consideration of the health and safety of our patrons and staff, 

the Archer Public Library will implement precautions to prevent 

the spread of COVID-19 in two stages. 

 

Stage 1- Effective Immediately 

 

All due dates will be extended through the end of March. The 

book drop will remain available to return items, but please note 

it is not necessary to return items if you are in self-quarantine.  

 

The library will remain open during its regular business hours; 

however, only 1 patron will be allowed in the library at a time 

for a maximum 15-minute visit.  

 

The librarian will be happy to take a book or movie order over 

the phone and have it ready for you to pick up. You can browse 

the library's catalog 

here: https://archercity.booksys.net/opac/acpl/ 

 

As always, please do not visit the library if you are sick. 

 

Stage 2- Effective upon positive COVID-19 result in Archer 

or surrounding counties. 

 

The Archer Public Library will close for a minimum of 2 weeks 

or as recommended by local health officials. 

 

Due dates will continue to be extended until the library's 

reopening. 

https://archercity.booksys.net/opac/acpl/

